

Ballaquayle Infants' Scho

Headteacher: Mrs L. Green



November 28, 2008

Dear Consus

The Children and Staff of Ballaquayle Infant's School would like to thank you for your support and generous donation of a raffle prize for our Christmas Cracker.

The event was held last Wednesday 26th November and an amount in excess of £2,200 was raised.

The money will be spent on the children's Christmas parties and presents and on refreshments provided at our community performance of the Christmas play for the elderly and handicapped. Any remaining money will be used to fund additional play equipment for the children.

We thank you again for your support and wish you a Happy Christmas and Prosperous New Year.

Yours sincerely

L. Green (Mrs) Headteacher

> Stoney Road, Douglas, Isle of Man. IM2 5EE Telephone 01624 622066 Fax 01624 671080 E. Mail enquiries@ballaquayle.sch.im